
From: Buckman, Michael@Waterboards  
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 9:42 AM 
To: Prager, John@Waterboards 
Cc: adina.klaus@ealas.org; O'Hagan, John@Waterboards; Weaver, Lily@Waterboards; Farwell Jensen, 
Jane@Waterboards; Mona, Ernie@Waterboards; Mrowka, Kathy@Waterboards 
Subject: RE: Notice of Public Hearing - Administrative Civil Liability for Failure to File an Annual Water 
Use Report 
 
Good Morning Mr. Prager, 
 
The hearing team received from Ms. Klaus the correspondence included below.  Have the parties 
entered into a settlement agreement? If so, are the parties jointly requesting postponement of the 
currently scheduled hearing pending approval of that agreement? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael Buckman 
Hearings Unit Chief, Division of Water Rights 
State Water Resources Control Board 
916.341.5448 
 
 


